Dear Parents and Students,

I am very pleased that on April 16, our Latin class will be visiting the Getty Center from 9am to 2:30pm. As Mrs. Price and I will be driving, this trip does not cost anything for students beyond any food purchased at the Center. Students are welcome to bring packed lunches.

On our trip to the Getty Center, we will be looking at how Roman culture has continued through to the more modern era. Each student will be responsible for choosing and researching a piece from the collection and discussing that piece with our class on our trip April 16. Points that each student should discuss are:
· What is this piece and what is its historical significance?

· What Roman aspects are reflected in this piece?

· How are those aspects reflected in the piece?

· How are those aspects adapted/changed to reflect the piece’s own time period?

· Why did you choose this piece?

Students should also be ready to take notes on each of their colleagues pieces and on the architectural tour for a follow-up activity in class.

Remember that students may take pictures of any pieces from the permanent collection or grounds, but may not take pictures of the traveling exhibits.

Information on the collection pieces can e found at www.getty.edu; just make sure that you take careful note whether the piece is actually at the Getty Center when we will be visiting or not, and where the piece will be located as the museum staff like to move their pieces around a lot!

I look forward to another fabulous trip with our class and hope everyone can join us!
Sincerely,

Ann-Marie Fine

Latin and Social Studies Teacher

